
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            10th November 2019  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Sunday Evening 10th November:   
* The St carthage’s Music Group 
will lead the singing at  
the 5pm Student Mass. 

 
 

Next Sunday Evening 17th November:   
* The Legends of Brass will play at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

 

On Sunday Evening 24th November:   
*The Thirty voice Catholic Choir  
In Excelsis will sing at  
the 5pm Student Mass. 

 

This Sunday morning Sharon Wong coordinated  
a Childrens Liturgy for the 10am family Mass. 



 
For the work of our  

St Vincent de Paul Conference. 
 

Saturday 23rd November 

7:00pm for 7:30pm Start 
 

St Michael’s Primary School Hall 
Brougham Street, North Melbourne 

 

Raffle tickets available after Mass $5.00 
each or 5 tickets for $20.00 

Gather your table or allow us to put you 
on a table $20.00 per seat. 

 

Please book through Trybooking at: 
https://trybooking.com/BFRNE 

 
Please bring a bottle to the sacristy. This 

will contribute to our Basket of Wines to 
be used as prizes. 

 

Please have fun and support our St 
Vincent de Paul projects. 

 

https://trybooking.com/BFRNE


 

Stage 2 of the Plenary Council consultation 
process is called communal discernment. 
Some thirteen parishioners have responded 
to the call for expressions of interest to take 
part in discussing and making 
recommendations for local and national 
action. The focus is on the six themes that 
emerged from Stage 1 of the consultation 
process (see the Plenary Council website for 
more details). 
 

The meeting for the St Carthages group will 
be held at the Parish Centre on  
Monday 18 November, 7.30 - 9 pm.  
Richard and Jan Curtain are convening the 
meeting. If you want to take part, please 
contact them at richard@curtain-
consulting.net.au for further details about the 
process.  

mailto:richard@curtain-consulting.net.au
mailto:richard@curtain-consulting.net.au


 



 
For many years this traditional Catholic Calendar has supported 

the work of the Columban Mission Team. 
The Columbans would be one of the most admired groups that 

works in the third world. 
 

Their respect for people cultures where they work is remarkable 
and their priority to address issues of injustice. 

amongst the poor is outstanding. 
Each year St Carthage’s Parish sells 60 copies of this calendar. 

Available on table towards the back of the church $7 



 

GENERATION X RESEARCH PROJECT INFORMATION 

 

Christina Westmore-Peyton is a Doctoral student at the University of 

Divinity who is doing a research project investigating Generation X and 

their relationship to the Catholic Church. Generation Xers were born 

between 1965 and 1980, now aged 39 to 54 years of age.  

The people that Christina would like to interview grew up in a family where 

both parents were active and participating Catholics, and regularly took 

their children to Mass. They would have been to Catholic schools for most 

of their schooling. They may or may not be Church attenders now or may 

have become completely disaffiliated from the Church. She wants to find 

out about their spiritual and religious journey.  

Christina is hoping to interview about 20 - 25 Gen Xers. Are you in this age-

group and interested in participation? If so, Christina would be pleased to 

hear from you, and will provide further information about the study to 

anyone interested in taking part. The parents of Gen Xers are welcome to 

pass on this information to their adult children or other people in this age 

group whom they think may be interested in this valuable research.  

Christina believes this project is important because it may help explain why 

the majority of Gen Xers no longer practice their faith in the way that their 

parents did.  

All possible steps will be taken to ensure strict confidentiality, and 

interviews will take place in a safe environment chosen by the interviewee 

and take between 1 - 1.5 hours. 

Further information from Christina: 

0407 689 022 or christinawestmore@bigpond.com        

THANK YOU 

mailto:christinawestmore@bigpond.com


 


